
Life and Work – May 5, 2024 
 

We offer our sincerest condolences to the families on the passing of 
their loved ones: 
* George Rex Wadland passed peacefully away at the of age 89 years. At 
his side, his loving wife of 37 years Beatrice Picco-Wadland. Funeral 
service was held on Wednesday, April 24th, 2024 at the Carnell Memorial 
Chapel. 
 
* Dorothy Rose “Dot” Jenkins (nee May), passed peacefully away at the 
Health Sciences Centre on Saturday, April 20th, surrounded by family, at 
the age of 78. Funeral service was held on Thursday, April 25, 2024 at 
The Carnell Memorial Chapel. 
 

* Helen (Elsene) Selena Brace passed peacefully away on Tuesday, April 
23rd, 2024, at L.A. Leonard Miller Center at the age of 98 years. 
Funeral was held on Friday, April 26th, 2024 at St. James United Church. 
 

* Marion Abbott passed peacefully away at home surrounded by her 
family, at the age of 82 on Friday, April 26, 2024. Marion was a member 
of Gower United Church and her funeral was held on Monday, April 29 at 
4pm at Barrett’s Funeral Home. 
 
* Shirley Amelia Gray (Norberg) Age 95, passed peacefully away, April 28, 
2024, at St. Patrick’s Mercy Home, in the presence of her loving 
family. Service was held at Barrett’s Funeral Home Chapel, Hamilton 
Avenue on Friday, May 3, 2024 at 11:00.  
 

We acknowledge the following donation to the Music Program: 
* In memory of Harvey Weir from the Guitar Group 
 
We acknowledge the donation to the UCW Bake Stall: 
* from Effie Parsons 
 
We acknowledge the following donation to the General Fund: 
 * In memory of her Sister, Olive Maize (nee Snelgrove) from Effie 
Parsons. 

 

Away for School: Rev. James is away in Toronto until May 17. Rev. 
Rebecca will be covering pastoral emergencies while he is away.  
 



AOTS: The May meeting of the men’s club will be held on Tuesday, May 
14 at the church. We will meet at the usual time 12:30 with the meal 
served at 1:00. New members are always welcome. Please note the 
change of meeting day for this month. 
 
Help for Pentecost Service on May 19: A couple of requests for 
Pentecost. 1. Can you speak a language other than English, including 
ASL? Then we need your help for Pentecost Sunday during which we hope 
to have short readings in multiple languages (at least 7). 2. Would any 
crafters be willing to make flames that we can hang in place of the 
butterflies. Various sizes on cardstock would be great! If you can help in 
either of these tasks, let Rev. James know. Email james@stjamesuc.org). 

 
Were you baptized as an infant and now would like to be confirmed as 
a full member of the church (or perhaps you had your child baptized as 
an infant and it is time for them to be confirmed and become a full 
member? We are trying to gauge interest in a confirmation course. 
Contact Rev. James (james@stjamesuc.org) to let him know.  

 
Summer Student: St James United Church is accepting applications for 
summer employment from interested, energetic youth aged 15 - 30 years 
under the Canada Summer Jobs initiative. 
 

Scope of work: 
Office/administrative duties; Archival preparation; Outreach; 
and Communications  
Hours of work:    35 hours per week 
Hourly wage:      $15.60 
Anticipated start date:  June 25, 2024 for a period of 8 weeks. 
 
Application/resumes should be forwarded to: 
 
Student Employment 
St. James United Church 
330 Elizabeth Avenue 
St. John's NL, A1B 1T9 
 
Email:   info@stjamesuc.org    
Subject;  student employment 
 

mailto:james@stjamesuc.org
mailto:james@stjamesuc.org
mailto:info@stjamesuc.org


Want to donate online this morning? 
Scan this QR code with your phone and it will take you to our 
website. Then click “Donate”. Thank you for your support. 

 


